
 Hello Students and Parents: 
  
As a third grade team, we are looking forward to beginning the school year!  We know 
there will be adjustments along the way as we get new information from the district and 
health officials, but we want to share a few things with you before school begins.  
  
As we work to keep our classroom clean and orderly, ​we will be providing all of the 
school supplies that students need.​  Please do not send pencil boxes, crayons, pencils, 
or markers.  ​We have limited space and we won’t have room to store them.  If you have 
already bought them, please enjoy using them at home on Fridays or in the event that 
we have to close school at some point.  Thank you for understanding. 
  
Schoolwide, we are asking students to bring a water bottle to school.  Water fountains 
will not be available, so please make sure that bottles are filled with water only. If 
possible, please send one that has a pop top to prevent spills. Students will bring the 
bottle home each day for cleaning and refilling. 
  
Where possible, sack lunches that can be thrown away are preferred to lunch boxes.  
  
Students will be instructed to go straight to their class line in the mornings before 
school.  They will not be allowed to play on the playground so please try to time their 
arrival so that their waiting time is minimal.  We will pick up our classes at 8:25 when the 
first bell rings.  
  
Please be watching for more information to come concerning our virtual back to school 
night and other important school information.  We are excited to work together to 
navigate this unusual year. 
  
Sincerely, 
Third Grade Teachers 
Mrs. Watts, Mrs. Crawford, Miss Roberts, Ms. Martin 
  
  
 


